
Conservation Commission – August 30, 2022 in Zoom/Conference Call Meeting 
 
Members present were: Mr. Freddy Friedman Co- Chair, Mrs. Nanci Worthington, and Dr. Doug 
Hyde.   Others present were Ms. Martha Bryan, and Mr. Ian Devine. 
 
Meeting was called to order at 5 PM. 
 
Devine:  Present for this review of a RDA submitted was property owner, Mr. Ian Devine.  
Property location is 61 Steepletop Rd.  Applicant submitted an RDA for the purpose of removing 
log and branch debris from Harnett Pond dam.  Mr. Devine mentioned that he would like to 
remove debris form Harnett Pond, while water level is low.  Mr. Devine also mentioned that 
Wilkinson’s will be completing the work.  After the brief discussion a motion was made, 
seconded and so voted to close this hearing.  A motion was made, seconded and so voted to 
approve this application has a negative #2 determination. 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for September 15th at 5PM. 

A motion was made, seconded and so voted to adjourn at 5:06 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Kathy Chretien 
Secretary 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   


